Dear Parents / Carers

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic we have not been able to host our usual Open Evening for current Year 6 students wanting to join our Cardinal Langley family in September 2021. We have sent information round our partner primary schools but if you have a son / daughter in Year 6 then our Open Evening video and prospectus can be found at https://www.clrchs.co.uk/school-information/open-evening-2020/

The deadline for applications to Year 7 in 2021 is Monday 2nd November and the form is completed through Rochdale Local Authority website at http://www.rochdale.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/secondary-admissions/Pages/how-to-apply-for-a-secondary-school-place.aspx

If you know of any other families considering applying, I would be grateful if you would forward them this information.

Mr A Bridson Headteacher